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L TR e et L S S o T
From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 April 2022 16:11
To: ‘Milly Southworth'
Subject: FW: Cornish Buildings Group Buildings at Risk Project

From: Paul Holden <cbgcasework@gmail.com>

Sent: 11 April 2022 15:45

To: undisclosed-recipients:

Subject: Fwd: Cornish Buildings Group Buildings at Risk Project
Dear Supporter

Just a reminder there are fresh posts on our buildings at risk blog.

Cornish Buildings Group 'Buildings at Risk' Project — caring for Cornwall's heritage (wordpress.com)

Newsletter 15 has been released today which highlights the plight of some much valued village buildings as well as a
country house, a brewery and a former ice works. This has recieved coverage in teh Western Morning News

Newsletters #14 and #13 provide an update of our ongoing project activities in 2022 plus there are feature blog
posts on a country house for sale and Cornish pubs at risk.

Finally, after the success of the Christmas Harewood House post Richard Grylls has posted an article on Lewarne, a
once grand Gothic pile in the Glynn valley - now sadly lost.

Please share this with your networks.

Kind regards
Paul
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